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Pacific Elementary School District – Board Policy – Adopted November 15, 2022 

 

Information on Number of Students Being Provided with Special Education Services 

(SSDA 33g) 

On or before January 31st of each year the Superintendent or designee will provide the Board 

with an accurate count of all students in the District receiving special education and related 

services. 

The information provided shall comply with all reporting requirements related to the method 

used to distribute state and federal funds among the local educational agencies in the North Santa 

Cruz SELPA (special education local plan area).   

(Ed. Code §§ 56195.7, 56195.8.)     

 


